

DEUTSCHER JUDO - BUND

FACHBUND FUR BUDO-SPORTARTEN E.V.

Mitglied Im Deutschen Sportbund, in der Europäischen Judo Union und In der Internationalen Judo Föderation

Deutscher Judo-Bund · 6000 Frankfurt/Main · Kaiserstraße 5a

To all members of E.K.F.

Antwort an:

Section Kendo
Deutscher Judo-Bund

Ihr Zelchen

Ihre Nachricht vom

Unser Zeichen

Datum 1.2.1975

The section Kendo of the "German Judo Association" suggests for the next E.K.F. — meeting to discuss and to decide about the following proposals:

1. A one week Kendotraining—course is recommended to be introduced once a year under supervision of well experienced teacher. The course should be held on a central location within Europe.

2. European Championships should be introduced every second year.
3. National Championships should be the basis for the nominating for the European Championships.

Motives :

to 1. A training-course under a well experienced teacher will widen the technical and mental knowledge of our budo-sport. In addition it will lead to better training-programs to the benefit of all Kendoka in the various countries.

to 2. European Championships, which need extensive organizational preparations and are also subject to financial sources available, surely can be executed every second year without having to be a burden. It is felt that the time has come to give the Kendoka the possibility to meet each other on the European level. The Championships surely will make our budo-sport more popular.

to 3. In national Championships experts will qualify themselves being able to compete with international friends, so that on the European level good Kendo can be practised. This again will popularise our Kendo-sport and will lead to more interest for Kendo.

We would appreciate your comments to our ideas and are also open for suggestions on your part.

Very truly Yours

Wolfgang Remp

Wolfgang Demski

